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Shooting Investigation

Colma, CA - On 4/20/2022 at approximately 3:25AM, Colma Police Officers responded to the 2300 block of 

Hillside Boulevard to the report of shots fired. When they arrived at the scene, officers located one male 

victim suffering from non-gunshot wound injuries sustained from the incident, who was treated at the scene. 

Officers located numerous shell casings and checked local hospitals, where two victims suffering from 

gunshot wounds were located and believed to be involved. Both subjects are undergoing surgery for non 

life-threatening injuries.

The suspect(s) have not been identified and remain at large; however, this appears to be an isolated incident 

with no threat to the public. This investigation is ongoing, and anyone with information about this incident is 

encouraged to contact the Colma Police Department Detective Bureau at (650) 997-8321. If you wish to 

remain anonymous, you may call the anonymous tip-line at (650) 997-8337.
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